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July 22, 2022
To Whom It May Concern:
The 2023 Conference Committee of Alabama Association of the Deaf (AAD) is excited to announce its upcoming biennial Conference.  The purposes of AAD are to promote, protect and preserve the rights, and quality of life, of Deaf and Hard of Hearing individuals in Alabama.  AAD would like to offer you a unique opportunity to be part of our community to be involved in providing services for Deaf people here in Alabama.  This conference will focus on sharing knowledge, resources, and perspectives, and on providing collaboration among the Deaf people of Alabama.  
Our 49th Biennial Conference will attract a variety of attendees: leaders in the Deaf community, educators, Deaf youth, American Sign Language (ASL) interpreters, parents of Deaf children and community service providers.  
This is the conference to sponsor and attend in 2017!  The conference theme is, “3R-Refresh, Renew, and Revive”.  It will be held at the Holiday Inn in Huntsville, Alabama, June 1 – 3, 2023.
The Conference Committee has arranged an excellent variety of workshops, speakers, cultural activities, entertainment, and exhibitors, all of which will provide an excellent opportunity for personal and professional development and networking.  AAD is seeking sponsorship to assist funding some of the following: audio visual equipment, speakers/presenters, ASL interpreters and entertainers. Alabama Association of the Deaf is a 501c3 volunteer organization, and can provide you with documentation to support your contribution, which will be tax deductible.  
A contribution form has been enclosed along with this letter.  For more information, please contact me at president@aad1912.org.Your support will help improve the lives of many Deaf people in Alabama.  
Sincerely,
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AAD President
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